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We need your help!  Participation is voluntary
AIM: The overall aim of the project is investigate if ‘sensory awareness’ or ‘motor activity’ exercises improve the dextrous ability or confidence of novice Podiatry students.
WHAT DO YOU DO?  If you choose to participate, you will be required to attend a short training session immediately after you have been introduced to scalpel technique by your tutors.  This training session will outline the activities you will be requested to do at regular intervals over a four week period.  Reminder e-mails and SMS’s will be sent.  At this time you will also be tested on two separate measures of dexterity and required to fill out a confidence questionnaire.  The activities will not be overly difficult or time consuming and can be done at a time of your convenience.  After the four week period we will re-measure you using the same dexterity measures and confidence questionnaire. 
You may withdraw from the study at any time without consequence.
BENEFITS OR RISKS?  There is no risk to participants, outside of normal everyday activities.  Depending on the outcome of the study, subjects will gain evidence based knowledge of how to improve their scalpel skills and therefore clinical practice.
WHAT HAPPENS TO THE INFORMATION? All information collected as part of the study will be retained for five years in a secure manner within the University of South Australia, in hardcopy and electronic format.  All personal information will remain confidential and no identifying information will be released or published.  All information will be coded to allow re-identification if necessary.  Participants will have an opportunity to receive a copy of the report at the completion of the project.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This project has been approved by the University of South Australia’s Human Research Ethics Committee.  If you have any ethical concerns about the project or questions about your rights as a participant please contact the Executive Officer of this committee, Ms Vicki Allen.  Tel: +61 8302 3118; Email: Vicki.allen@unisa.edu.au 
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